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Dear Sir/Madam
Objection to the proposed development on site 576

I won't waste both yours and my time going through the reasons why this development
should not go ahead as I'm sure the local councillors and their families who own/owned the
land around Hyde Lane have given up so much of their spare time to ensure that a fair and
balanced decision is/was made without any conflict of interest or personal gain.

I was however very disappointed (regarding this local current plan review process in 2022)
to miss the opportunity extended to local residents previously to place green or red round
stickers on a map of Kinver as to where we thought the developments should or shouldn't
take place. I felt this was a really productive and scientific process going back 4 or 5 years
ago when deciding that the then Councillor Hadlingtons land was a prime location. I hope
that the family of the deceased Councillor Edwards feel that they will be afforded the same
impartiality regarding the proposed development on site 576.

I always like to take the positives from situations and, whilst it was somewhat wounding to
be called a NIMBY' (not in my BACK yard) when Councillor Hadlingtons land was
approved for development, I can now look forward to being called a more flattering
'NIMFY' - the joys of being the filling in a councillor owned land sandwich!

Regards
Mr A Smith

Mrs A Smith


https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification



